
 
 

After the election 
Where do we go from here? 

  

We have written postcards, texted, phone banked and 

donated money for the past election.  Now what?  Is it all 

over?  No!!!  Please join us on  
 

Sunday, February 28th from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

 

for a talk and discussion, with Andrea Miller founder of 

the Center for Common Ground and the Reclaim our Vote 

Campaign.  Andrea will discuss new initiatives that 

Common Ground will be working on and how we may get 

involved.  Some of these initiatives include: 
 

 Empowerment of underrepresented voters, specifically focusing on young adults from 

the ages of 18-24, of all races and all ethnicities. 

  
 Advocacy for S1/HR1, “For the People Act.”  This Act would mandate that all states 

must allow early voting, voting by mail and online voter registration.  It also includes 

provisions to reform redistricting, campaign finance, and restoration of the right to 

vote after release from prison.  

  
 Virginia statewide elections for Governor, Lt Governor, Attorney General, and the 

entire state house.  Reclaim our Vote will begin a postcard campaign to encourage 

voters who have been purged from the voter rolls, to register for the June primary. 

  
This upcoming talk is a unique opportunity to meet Andrea in a more intimate setting (as intimate as 

Zoom will allow) to hear what is being planned for the future as well as to ask questions.  If you have 

any questions you want to be sure are asked, please email them ahead of time to Geri Kahn 

at:  rov.solanocounty@gmail.com. 

 
 
 

 
  

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85743045142?pwd
=aVZaVlpsZE5zQ1NreVJUTXlqNzVsZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 857 4304 5142 

Passcode: 087356 

One tap mobile 

+16699009128,,85743045142# US (San Jose) 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcenterforcommonground.org%2Fmain%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C80b575fc62f84b67c95d08d8c08dd494%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637471062671849277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0K7nD%2FGDc44OwLzPHwcdzH4ZDGpC1y8BCVcrIR5E3%2FQ%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.congress.gov%2Fbill%2F117th-congress%2Fhouse-bill%2F1%3Fs%3D2%26r%3D426&data=04%7C01%7C%7C80b575fc62f84b67c95d08d8c08dd494%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637471062671849277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=h01ej3b%2Fjy0whqkwGFVWuO1eOWFh7P0ay5gxEDO48H4%3D&reserved=0
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